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October 26, 2018 
 
 
 

To the Honorable Members of the 
 Public Works Committee 
City of Milwaukee 
City Hall, Room 205 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
 File No. 180971 dedicates land as public right-of-way for alley purposes, in the 4th Aldermanic 
District. 
 
 This file authorizes the City of Milwaukee to dedicate land as public right-of-way for alley purposes, 
which is necessary for the renovation of the Grand Theatre into the new home for the Milwaukee Symphony 
Orchestra. 
 
 Since the proposed file dedicates land for necessary public right of way purposes, the City Plan 
Commission at its regular meeting on October 22, 2018 recommended approval of the subject file. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Executive Secretary 

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 
 
 
cc: Ald. Bauman 

 


